
 

  

     
 

 
 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-539-01 16th January 2022 
 

 
We would respectively request that if you are able to update the public 

facing webpage with the approved formulary status at the earliest 
opportunity that would be greatly appreciated, this is so that clinicians 

have the assurance to initiate treatment for eligible patients in line your 

guidance following the NICE being published on 13th July 2022, some 
183 days ago. 

 
As per the rules pertaining to the Freedom of Information Act, I am 

writing to you to request the following information, 
 

- By when will the formulary be updated with the Icosapent Ethyl 
listing? 

 
The Health Board can confirm that Icosapent Ethyl has now been added to 

the formulary as red and the NTF spreadsheet updated accordingly. 
 

 


